ST. PATRICK’S CATHOLIC SCHOOL

81 ORKNEY STREET EAST, CALEDONIA, ONTARIO N3W 1L3
TEL: (905) 765-4626

Dear Families of St. Patrick’s School,

As this very busy year comes to a close, | want to thank you for your ongoing partnership and
support in the Catholic education of your children. It has been a wonderful year of learning and
growth, as was evidenced in the report card your child(ren) brought home this week. We
celebrate the successes of our students over the course of this year. To those students who
are leaving to places of higher learning, remember to share your God given gifts with your new
classmates. To those students that are returning next year, continue to share these gifts among
our school community as it not only makes you better; it makes our school better!

Given that we are a growing community, it is difficult, at this time, to share our organization and
classroom placements. As last year, exact classroom placements and teachers will be shared
with students on the first day of school. When the bell rings on September 3, all students will be
welcomed into the gym at which time we will divide into classes to start our day. We look
forward to welcoming many new students and some new staff to our St. Patrick’s family in the
fall.

Each year we bid goodbye to our graduating class of Grade 8's as well as to staff that are
transferring to different assignments. The following staff will be leaving St. Patrick’s School at
year end:

e Alahna Dunnigan (Grade 4/5 LTO)
e Chelsie Lichty (Kindergarten Prep Teacher)
e Falynn Whynacht (Kindergarten Prep Teacher)

Please join me in thanking all staff for their dedication and in bidding adieu to those that are
leaving us.

The last day of school for your children is Thursday June 27. At this time, it is with great
sincerity that | thank the community for a wonderful first year here in Caledonia and | look
forward to welcoming everybody back in the fall. Have a wonderful summer with your families,
keep safe and have fun! God Bless.

Sincerely,

Danielle Becks
Principal
St. Patrick’s School



